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File 271 444-

OTTAWA, 29th April, 1904-

Dear Sir-

In reply to your communication of the 23rd

  Instant,regarding Cancellation of sale of Lot 22,Con

5,Carnarvon,I beg to say that no such application has

as yet reached the Department,but when it comes to

hand your wishes in the matter will be given due con-

sideration.

Yours very truly

beaued

Deputy Superintendent General

of Indian Affairs.

A.R. Dyment Esq. M.P.

House of Common

OTTAWA
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